A meeting of the Rogers Re-Use Committee was held on November 15,

RECEIVED

W22 JAN 12 A 9 11

In Attendance: Paul Foley, Sue Loo, Doug Brady, Barbara Acksen,

Beverly Rasmussen.

Via Zoom: Wayne Hayward, Gary Lavalette, Keith Sylvia,

Kevin McLaughlin.

From the Public via Zoom: Cathy Melanson

Absent: Nils Isaksen

2021.

The mothball status at this time is Status Quo and will be resumed once the weather breaks.

Paul Foley informed the committee that two people from Mass Development want to tour the building.

The committee reviewed the revised Request for Proposal draft that Paul Foley had submitted. The committee voted to not go any further than 50 feet including the utility easement into the playground. There were some minor changes made but basically the RFP was determined to be ready to go to the Selectmen and Tom Crotty for their review.

It was discussed as to whether or not we should have two Requests for Proposals, one for the sale of the property and one to lease the property. It was decided we would concentrate on the for sale proposal at this time and discuss the for lease proposal in the future.

The Selectmen will meet December 20, 2021. The next meeting for the Re-Use Committee will be determined after the Selectmen meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Rasmussen